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We hope you enjoy the break from playing and got a chance to watch the festival of rugby at the Adelaide Oval over 
the weekend - what a great day for Adelaide and rugby in general.  

Thoughts now turn quickly to the forthcoming weekend of rugby at Elizabeth Rugby Club with the vast majority of     
Old Collegians teams vying to either progress to their respective grand final or  

progress to their respective elimination finals.  
With teams playing across both days all players have requested a good attendance from the  

Old Cols support groupðbring the Family and enjoy some great Rugby!!!!  
Good Luck to all teams  



 

Finals this weekend 

 


